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Dear Parents
Weekly Newsletter
PTA Quiz Night at St Mary’s

Please see the reverse for information concerning the quiz night on Friday 23" June — please all
do come along.

DASP Music Lessons

If you would like your child to learn an instrument in September, please could you apply online
at www.daspmusic.co.uk by June 16™ 2017.

Grand Summer Parish Fete

Just a reminder the Parish Fete is being held this Saturday 10" June between 2.00 & 4.00 pm.
Our Choir and other pupils from St Mary’s will be singing at the Fete at 2.00 pm

DASP Music Classes

For information, DASP Music is pleased to be able to offer general music classes for Reception,
Year 1 and Year 2 children. Classes will be taught by Jo Pires (BA hons Music; PGCE; Trinity
College of Music, London). Teaching is child-centred, building on each child’s existing
understanding.

Children sing, listen & have fun in a warm & positive environment, barely aware of the
enormous amount they are learning in a sensitive, stimulating, structured & above all enjoyable
way. Day: Wednesdays - Time: 3:45 — 4:30 (reception), 4:30 — 5:15pm (Years 1 & 2) Venue:
Damers First School Classes will cost £40 per term (10 sessions). To sign up, please visit
www.daspmusic.co.uk or contact DASP Music on 01305 259721. Application deadline for
starting in September 2017 is Friday 14th July

Coffee morning’s on a Friday

Just a reminder that all parents are welcome to our regular coffee morning on a Friday — we look
forward to seeing you for a drink and a chat.

Yours Sincerely

Q-

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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St Mary’s quiz night

Friday 23" June
7.00-9.30pm
Quiz starts 7.30pm
£10 per table
(Maximum 6 per table)
Bar and refreshments available

Tickets available in advance from the school office

We look forward to seeing you there!



